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News 

Friday 13th January 2017 

Thank you to all those who have helped me in the first week at Winwick. From the pupils welcoming smiles in a 

morning, to the super staff and governing team we have here, to the parents who have actually spoken on the 

playground. I look forward to meeting many more of you over the coming weeks and months.  This week has been 

another busy one at Winwick with all children working hard in lessons and also ensuring they have high expectations 

of themselves when they are in and around school. We are focusing on manners, respect and how we speak to adults 

and other people. It has been lovely seeing the immediate impact of this over the last few weeks. We have also been 

working on getting our reading records into school everyday and making sure we are trying to read every night. 

Remember these books are a two way communication tool and are to be used by yourselves to record reading 

completed as well as if you have any information or messages for the class teachers. This will also work for teacher to 

parent too. To all those pupils who are working really hard on these aspects a huge well done!  

Mrs Sue Dymond  

 

  

 

Reception:  Skyler W 

Year 1: Lily G 

Year 2: Phoebe L 

Year 3:  Pacha B 

Year 4: Phoebe L 

Year 5: Daniel  S 

Year 6: Evie T 

Christian Value – Courage 

Help us to know that you are close to us at all times, but especially 

when we are worried or afraid.                                   Amen. 

         Reception             96.3% 

Year 1   100% 

Year 2  87.7% 

Year 3  90.5%  

Year 4  93.1% 

Year 5  95.8% 

Year 6  97.1% 

Attendance Star Award    

04/01/17-06/01/17 

 

Well done Year 1!  

 

National Average is 96.5%. 

For our School to become an 

Outstanding School we hope 

to average 98%. 



  

 

 

 

 Tuesday 17th January: Reception trip to the Church. Please ensure that children have a 

warm coat etc.  

 Return any letters regarding whether your child is to be collected from school or is      

allowed to walk home.   

 Year 5 girls are still running the Name the Teddy each playtime in school this week. 

 Friday 20th January 3.25pm: PTfA meeting to discuss future projects. ALL WELCOME!  

Science Week —  10th March 2016       We are looking to promote Science awareness throughout the school during 

this week,  we were wondering if anyone who works within the Science Industry would be willing to give up some of their 

time to come into school and share with us their knowledge in this field.  It would be very much appreciated: please    

contact Mrs Common if you can offer some help.  

Reception:  Liana J 

Year 1: Lulu H 

Year 2: Bobby L 

Year 3:  Kacie J 

Year 4: Arianna F 

Year 5: Tia R 

Year 6: Poppy J 

Healthy Snacks and Drinks      We are a School who promotes healthy eating and would like 

to reiterate that our permitted Snacks at break time are as follows:- 

Fruit, Vegetables, Toast, water  

No Cereal Bars, Energy Drinks or Fizzy Drinks are permitted at break time or in                   

lunchboxes. 

Headteacher Awards 

Congratulations to all pupils 

who have been awarded a 

Headteacher Award this 

week for their amazing work: 

Aryon M,  Miles S, Adam I, 

Ryan H and Isabella B. 


